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NI Water Update on Water Supply Interruptions 
NI Water staff attended a meeting on Wednesday 20 January with local representatives and members of the public affected by the extraordinary weather conditions in recent weeks.  

The meeting allowed NI Water to highlight the work done to ensure the majority of people in the West maintained a water supply.   For those who suffered a loss of supply, or intermittent supply during the period, NI Water were able to reassure them that everything that could have been done under the circumstances was done.  

Liam Mulholland, Director of Customer Services commented:

“Battling with the recent sub-zero temperatures was an extremely testing time for NI Water.  However, the whole organisation came together in a co-ordinated manner which lasted throughout the duration of the incident.  
“NI Water would like to thank the public who gave our staff tremendous support and showed great patience during this difficult time.  We appreciate there was a great deal of inconvenience to the local community, in particular families trying to enjoy the festive season at home.  

We would also like to pay tribute to our staff for their dedication and perseverance, working around the clock over the holiday period to return water supplies to as many homes as possible.  
“We appreciated this opportunity to visit Omagh to meet with some of the representatives and members of the public to outline the steps taken during the cold weather period.  We have given a commitment to the community to examine the issues raised and will be meeting with those customers most impacted to address their concerns in more detail.”
The meeting also enabled NI Water to outline the ongoing capital work programme in Tyrone including an £18m Ballydougan – Dungannon trunk scheme to transfer water from Castor Bay to Dungannon.  
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